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This bill has nothing to do with safety. We already have background checks, and 

imposing these extra steps will not stop THE CRIMINALS  that do not follow the Law. 

It is an out and out attack on Law abiding business owners, Law abiding citizens too. 

It's time these politicians learn exactly what the Constitution stands for, and stop 

ignoring it.  


